
Tested positive for COVID-19?

Had close contact (within 6 feet for more than  
15 minutes) with a person who tested positive  
for COVID-19?

Temperature 100.4oF or higher, or signs of fever (chills/ 
sweating) without the use of fever-reducing medication

Sore throat

New uncontrolled cough that causes difficulty breathing

Diarrhea, vomiting, or unusual abdominal pain

New onset of severe headache

New loss of taste or smell

 NORMAL...
GREAT! 

Before Sending Your Child to School, 
Please Check Their Health!STOP

Stay Safe!  
Stay Healthy!

Does your child have any of the symptoms  
below that are NEW, DIFFERENT, OR WORSE  
than any longstanding conditions? 

In the PAST 14 DAYS has your child:

1 » SYMPTOMS

2 » EXPOSURE

Please send your child to school wearing a cloth mask if your child  
has NO symptoms listed above.

If your child has had close contact with a person in quarantine in the 
past 14 days, or your child has traveled in the past 14 days they may 
attend school as long as they have NONE of the symptoms listed above.

If you have answered YES to ANY of these symptoms or exposure questions, your child should 
STAY HOME FROM SCHOOL. Please call the school office to report the symptoms. They will let 
you know when your child can return to school. 

If your child has any of the symptoms above and has had close contact with a person 
under quarantine for COVID-19 or traveled in the past 14 days, you should call your primary 
healthcare provider or call a local clinic or urgent care center. You can also call 2-1-1 or go to 
www.muskegonhealth.net to find the closest COVID-19 testing location. While testing is not 
required, students who are not tested may need to be excluded from in-person instruction for 
a longer period of time.

WHEN TO SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL 

WHEN TO KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME FROM SCHOOL


